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MR DYSON'S NEWS WELCOME MEETINGS

This week, t eachers have put  

t oget her  a present at ion for  you t o 

wat ch. The present at ions are 

aim ed t o welcom e you t o t he year  

ahead and share w it h you t he 

im por t ant  inform at ion about  t he 

year  group t hey are in. Please enjoy 

t he present at ion and, if  you have 

any quest ions ar ising f rom  t hem , 

m essage t he t eacher  on Dojo.  

A huge welcome to our newest 
members of our school who have 
been in every day this week. They 
have spent this week building up 
their time in school and have really 
enjoyed the activities that Miss 
Woollons and Mrs Brooks have 
provided. They are a lovely addition 
to our school family! 

I want to thank you all for your 
understanding each day with our 
new rules and routines. The children 
have adapted incredibly well to the 
new staggered breaktimes and 
lunchtimes, and the new class 
set-up. The end of the day procedure 
is so much better. I appreciate it is a 
little inconvenient, but by doing it this 
way, we avoid any compromising of 
the social distancing. So thank you!

As headteacher, it is so difficult at 
the moment with all of the rules of 
Covid~19. Please help me! If your 
child has a cough or a temperature, 
ring 111 for advice and a test. If they 
develop a cough in school or show 
any symptoms, we will send your 
child home and will not accept them 
back to school until a test is carried 
out and they are negative. This is to 
protect all of our school family. 
Thank you for your help with this. 

This week's gospel reading is all 
about forgiveness. In a world where 
many of us make errors, it is an 
important thing for us all to be able to 
forgive.

Have a lovely weekend! Enjoy the 
sunshine. God Bless.

Mr Dyson

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES
Monday 28th September - Governors' Meeting

We still have a vacancy for a parent governor. If you think you would be interested in 
this role and helping us improve our school, please let Mr Dyson know.

Tuesday 13th October - Parents' Meeting

Wednesday 14th October - Parents' Meeting

These are unlikely to be face to face meetings. We will share more information once 
we have finalised our plans, but the meetings will be after school on each of these 
days. 

Friday 16th October - Tempest Photographs

Children will have their individual photos taken . Please see Mr Dyson if you require 
any siblings in photos and we will try to accommodate this, keeping to the Cvovid~19 
regulations. 

Friday 23rd October - Final Day

Monday 2nd November - Non-Pupil Day

Tuesday 3rd November - Children return to school

PLAYGROUND

Have you seen the new addition 

on the playground? We are 

delighted with it, and so are the 

children who have been playing 

on it since Wednesday. 

Enjoy some of our photos that 

we have taken this week of the 

children playing! 
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